1820-100
Comment Letter No. 23

Date: ?/%'// 2

Financial Accounting Standards Board
401 Merrit 7

P.0O. Box 5116

Norwalk, CT 06856-5116

Attn: Technical Director - File Reference No, 1820-100 FASB

‘We would like to provide our response to the FASB and IASB’s Preliminary Views on Revenue
Recognition: Revenue from Contracts with Customers (ASC 605). We believe that these
changes will make revenue recognition much more subjective and will not provide useful
information to financial statement users. We would like to thank the FASB in advance for
considering the implications that this would have on the construction industry.
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